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Air Jamaica resumes regular New York schedule

With the continued improvement of conditions at New York&rsquo;s JFK International Airport, Air Jamaica anticipates
that its operations will return to normalcy today, Thursday, December 30.

Passengers who have been affected by schedule changes will be rebooked on later flights as available. There will be no
fees for date or flight changes for this affected period.

Passengers are advised to contact reservations at 1-888-FLY-AIRJ (1-888-359-2475) in Jamaica or 1-800-523-5855 in
North America for rescheduling options and to make new travel arrangements. Updates are also available at
www.AirJamaica.com.
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